March 19th, 2021
Issue 8, Week 8, Term 1

(ekkh "kqgj fh NBNM

School Council plays an important role in Victorian government schools. One of the key function
of school counci l is to establish the broad
community.

A huge thank you and acknowledgment to four School Council Members, Sebastian Tabacco,
Jason Bruhn, Janet Droffelaar & Nicole Shaw who are stepping down after a considerable time
on School Council.

Sebastian has been on School Council for the past 8 years and School Council President for the
past 6 years. | am so appreciative and grateful that we have had Sebastian in this role. He has
been a great support and advocate for our school and has offered his unwavering support to

our school community through his role on School Council. Sebastian will remain a member of the
finance committee.

| would also like to thank Jason, Janet & Nicole who have also been a part of School Council for
many years now. | thank Sebastian, Jason, Janet & Nicole for your attendance at meetings, your
input, your positive support for the school and your advocacy for the school community.

Thank you to those who have indicated they would like to join School Council and to those who
are staying on. Our School Council for 2021 consists of parents & staff. Thank you to the following
school council members and special welcome to our new members:

Anika Walker (Massey, Radha & Atticus), Michael Sleep (Lewis & Eliza), Elizabeth Marwood
(Phoebe & Camille) and Kate Kehl (Maeli).

School Council 2021

Parent Members: Nick Sheahan, Selina Carmichael, Linc Howard, Jarrod Wilkie, Geri Thwaites,
Sherrin Madden, Travis Boulton, Stacey Solomon, Anika Walker, Elizabeth Marwood, Michael
Sleep, Kate Kehl

Staff Members: Jamie Russell, Emma Lord, Shannon Allen, Nadine McWilliams

Executive Officer: Robyn Brooks

The first meeting of the new council will be next Wednesday March 24 at 6.00pm in the Staff
Room. This meeting will be an Open Meeting where we will elect the new President & Vice
President. The Annual School Report will also be presented.
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Learning Conferences

Thanks to everyone who attended their
childdéds Learning Con
There was a wonderfully positive feel
around the school on Monday as

students, parents and teachers discussed
the educational journey of the students.

Office: 50245345 n
Postal Address: P.O. Box 716, Irymple South 3498

Be Your Best

Find us on:

facebook.

Web: www.irymplesouthps.vic.edu.au

Email: irymple.south.ps@education.vic.gov.au [D
O

Follow us on }
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Prep Enrolments for 2022

We are now taking enrolments for prep students in 2022. We would really appreciate 2022
enrolments for siblings to be completed as soon as practicable. Enrolments forms are available
from the office or you can email myself or the school.

New Families

For those who would like a School Tour for Prep 2022 we are holding these each Wednesday at
9.15am. Please contact the school to book a time for a tour.

Welcome

This week we welcome two new students to our school. Otto Ferguson is in Prep M with Mrs Milne
and Max Taylor is in 4C with Mrs Casale. | hope they enjoy their time at our school.

School Photos

The school photos were distributed this week. School Captain and House Captain photos are
available. If you would like one of these photos please contact Penni. They are $12 each.
Information Updates

Please keep us informed about any changes to phone numbers, emergency contacts and
addresses. If any details change please update them in XUNO.

ANZAC CEREMONY

EOur ANZAC Ceremony will be held on Friday of the first week of Term 2 (23rd
: April) at 10:30am. Once again, we will be making our ISPS Memorial Wall of

Enames of our studentsd family members wh Ser v
: added a name to the Memorial Wall in the past, it will be included again this
:year and you dondt need to |l et me know. It you #idr
iand would like to add a name, please email nadine.mcwilliams@education.vic.gov.au with the
iname, the war they served in and the studentds nanme
EThanks,

: Nadine McWilliams
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ISPS Cross Country Day

All classes have begun practising for the ISPS Cross Country races! This
year our Cross Country will be held on  Thursday 22 April (first Thursday
of Term 2). All students will compete in their year level groups with
separate boysd and girlsd races. The Cross Country
promoting personal health and fitness. Every student who takes part earns points for their house.

This is aHO USE day and all students can dress in their house shirts or colours to support their
teammates. Students should also wear suitable Sun Smart clothing that is easy to run in and
appropriate running footwear.

We will be holding a sausage sizzle on the day. We require some helpers! If you are able to cook
the sausages or distribute the sausages could you please email the school
irymple.south.ps@education.vic.gov.au or ring the office.
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— Respectful Relationships

This term we have launched the Respectful Relationships initiative. The
' purpose of the initiative is to teach children how to build healthy
4 relationships, resilience and confidence. As part of our whole school
approach, each class participates in a weekly meeting and explicit
teaching of personal and social skills. The current emotional literacy focus
\l is supporting . : e TEE
students to e
understand,
express and
manage their
own emotions
and to respond appropriately to the
emotions of others.

Wellbeing Student Voice Team

The Wellbeing Student Voice Team have been working on strategies to reduce the number of
incidents involving inappropriate language and physical contact. Members of the group worked
with Mrs Kennedy to plan and create a video to address these behaviours. The video can be
viewed on our YouTube channel:  https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=wWobaE_[IcCQ

The video will be shared in classrooms to highlight the thought processes and feelings of victims
and perpetrators. In the last week of Term 1, Student Voice Team members will facilitate a session
in each classroom to develop a greater awareness of expected behaviours at I.S.P.S.

OWNERSHIP | GURIOSITY

«Washow gr for success | +We try our ourprogress | + We questionand challenge «We listen to others
«Waare exclted and motivated - W saak, accept and use fesdback Wa explora & discover Wa take tums

PASSION

#beyourbest

= Watake risks in our lkearning +We are organised « Watake opportunities to learn - ity
cmssnnom «Wahavaa growth mindsat «We are solf regulated «Wa have th ¥ +Wa respect poap
+Wa own our ke chang « W at d eritical thinkers cultures, opinions and abilitles

when needed

Passlon Owmership Curlosity Inclusion
Wa partkipate with enthustasm +We take resp yfor our “Watry ~Wa Inchide others In our play
«Wewill iry our bast + W take priden the presentation of «Wa play with new or different people «Wa share the space and play equipment
vaanu“"n ourschool We can be creative «We carefor others
+We show resiliance
Ownership Curlosity Induslon
OFFIGE «Wawalt ourtum We will respact the privacy, personal +Wa speak respactfully
«Wa speak respectfully. «Wa show patlence
- Walsave office areasas we find them. Wa wak and follow Instructions
n“ms +We get parmission to enter offics areas.
Owmership
W keap the walls, floors and callings and
tollets clean
Tollns +We flush the tollet when we have finkhed
+Wa only use the tollat block for Its correct
purpa!
+We glve evaryone thelr privacy
||
Passhon Ownership Curloskty Inclusion
Wetakerisks “We P ] We only ourowm « We accept the group that wa are put In
Exc “HSIﬂNSI «We show enthuslasm + W take responsibilky for our own «Wa show Interestand ask questions « We Include everyone

+We problem solve challenges behaviours and belongings +We try new experiences « We respect other people's differences
+Wa Nsten and follow Instructions given lculturas, opinlons and abilities)
y parents and

CAMPS

MATRIX OF EXPECTATIONS
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Year 4 Swimming and Water Safety Program

= The Swimming in Schools initiative provides funding to contribute to the cost of delivering quality
: swimming and water safety education so all students have the opportunity to:

-1 learn how to swim
: 1 develop lifelong skills in water safety to reduce their risk of drowning and injury

- By the end of primary school, it is anticipated that students should be able to demonstrate the
: knowledge and skills identified in the Victorian Water Safety Certificate. The Certificate is
= awarded when a student can:

1 swim 50m continuously

-1 answer water safety -based questions
- perform simple rescues.

= In response to this program Irymple South Primary School are running an intensive week long
- program targeted at all Year 4 students, delivered by qualified swimming instructors at the

= Mildura Waves Agquatic Centre.

= The program will run in Week 2 Term 2 from

- Monday 26 t April to Friday 30 ™ April and will

: involve a 45 minute session each day. Students in
- Year 4 requiring extra help towards achieving this
- award will have additional follow up lessons in
:Term 4.

= There will be no cost to the students for this

- program.

= A Xuno permission note will be sent out for parent
: approval this week.

Parent Payment 2021 Any extra non curriculum based programs (eg
School Council determines the school fees interschool sport) will incur a cost at the time of
each year and approves the Parent Payment the event.
Policy as outlined by the Department of Payment plans are available by direct
Education. At the parent payment cost for depositing money into the following account
2021 will be $150. with your childds name 43as t
This cost covers all essential student learning BSB: 063 520
items (for example: pens, pencils, iPad apps). Acc: 10104523

Camps Sports & Excursions Fund (CSEF) 2021

The Camps, Sports and Excursions Fund helps eligible families to cover the costs of school trips, camps and
sporting activities.

If you have a valid means -tested concession card, such as a Veterans Affairs Gold Card, Centrelink
Health Care Card or Pensioner Concession Card, or are a temporary foster parent, you may be eligible.
Payment amounts this year are $125 for eligible primary school students. Payments are made direct to the
school to use towards expenses relating to camps, excursions and sporting activities for the benefit of your
child.

If you applied for CSEF through our school last year, you do not need to complete an application form

this year, unless there has been a change in your family circumstances.

If you would like to apply for the first time, please come in to the school office and ask for an application
form.

You can also download the form, and find out more about the program and eligibility, on the
Department of Education and Trainingds Camps, Sports] and
Check with the school office if you are unsure, and please return completed forms to the school office by
the end of Term 1, Thursday 1st April.
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Prep G

Riley Ralph
Prep S

Ruby Hensgen
Prep M

Alesso Kourdis
1C

Violet Madden
1M

Frankie Mammone
2W

Oli Pedersen
2S

Riley McDermott
2B

Ruben Gee

3V

Paige Johnson
3P

Emily Hocking
3T

Allegra Giugno
4R

Giacomo Tabacco
4C

Grace Lay

5A

Breanna Lever
5C

Avy Sullivan
6S

Lucas Chiswell

6H

Brielle Accola
Art

Pippa Anderson
Willow Shirnack
PE

Milla Burke
Music

Breanna Lever
Science

Macey Currie
Principal

Beau Pitt

Ollie Cooper
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